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Comments:   Holiday preparations did not leave enough time to fully consider this proposal.  So there are only a

couple comments I can make right now.  First, I substantially agree with the position of the Montana Wild

representative, as published in an OPED in the Bozeman Chronicle recently.

  My second concern is regarding the lack of access to the proposed Sweet Trunk Trail.  Basically, the central

portions of the trail are inaccessible to dayhikers.

  Unfortunately, I'm not familiar enough with the Big Sky part of the proposal to comment on it at this time.  The

effort to consolidate land is important, but hopefully the loss of habitat can be greatly mitigated as part of the

process.


